
Dever Architects Thanks and Honors Our Veterans 

 

Above: “Glen Eagle Square Memorial Plaza 2016” Rendering by Jeff Ivins. 

Dever Architects is proud to be working with long-term client Madison Marquette and Glen 
Eagle Square on the design of the Glen Eagle Square Memorial Plaza.   
 
Construction on the plaza began in September and Dever Architects would like to invite 
anyone interested to attend the flag raising ceremony at the Glen Eagle Square Memorial 
Plaza in Glen Mills, PA. 
 
The plaza is intended to be a spot of rest and quiet amid the bustle and busyness of Glen 
Eagle Square. The yardarm will feature the United States’ flag as well as local flags and 
Adirondack chairs will be installed to provide a moment’s rest. 
 
Now, almost complete, Glen Eagle Square has decided to celebrate their newest addition 
with the flag raising ceremony, which will recognize local veterans.  The event will take 
place on December 1. 
 
Dever Architects would like to thank all veterans for their sacrifices, service, and dedication 
to our country and our community. 
 
Happy Veterans Day, from Dever Architects 
 

Above: “Glen Eagle Square Memorial Plaza 2017”  Photo by Allison Klingler 

Project Manager for Glen Eagle Square: Dave Clemente, Dever Architects, 610-358-2300  dclemente@deverarchitects.com 


